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Gordon, 

Carol Campbell <Carol.Campbell@edinburgh.gov.uk> 

08 September 2014 11:38 
McNicoll G (Gordon) 

Sue Bruce (Chief Executive); Alastair Maclean 

Tram inquiry - Gill Lindsay 

Gill Lindsay, former Head of Legal Services, has advised us that she does not consent to her contact details being 
passed to the inquiry team. She has asked that the Council does not correspond with her again. 

Kind regards, 

Carol 

Carol Campbell I Head of Legal, Risk and Compliance I The City of Edinburgh Council I Waverley Court Business Centre 2.61 4 East Market 
St I Edinburgh I EH8 8BG I Tel I Fax I LP 6 Edinburgh 8 
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